
Christy Wood 

 

added a private note 
 

a day ago (Tue, 29 Jun 2021 at 3:01 PM) 

 

Notified to: "PDC Support" <pdc@pdc.wa.gov> 

 
Tabatha, 

  

The domain invoice was inadvertently left off the May c4 report in the flurry of getting the candidate 
registered on the PDC after filing week. It was not a malicious omission, but purely accidental as the website 
has not been built yet and wasn’t top of mind. The candidate was able to forward me the invoice early this 
morning, so I have it, but I am unsure how to proceed. Should I just file an amended C4 report for May? 

I haven’t dealt with a violation before and want to make sure I am taking the correct steps to quickly rectify the 
situation. 

  

Thank you for your help. 

  

Christy Wood 

Campaign Treasurer for Elect Tarik Hassane 

 

https://wapdc.freshdesk.com/a/contacts/13029839554

